
Calling all current 5th Graders 
You’re invited to join  

The Barnes and Briesemeister Band 

 

Bring your parents with you to 

the Seguin HS Band Hall on Saturday, April 1 

 

 

 9am-12pm  - -  Students zoned for AJB 

 

1pm-4pm- -  Students zoned for Barnes 

     

 

  

Students and parents will meet one on one with a band 

director to discuss instrument choices and answer any 

questions on a first come first serve basis. 

 

For more information, contact: 

Noel de la Cruz 

Barnes MS Band 

810-401-8756 ext. 25408 

ndelacruz@seguin.k12.tx.us 

 

Louie Blancarte 

Briesemeister MS Band 

830-401-8710 

lblancarte@seguin.k12.tx.us 

  
 

 


